To keep Oregonians safe, schools need to stay shut.
Children are not good at complying with social distancing and keeping masks on. Schools should stay
shut until all vulnerable (including under 65) Oregonians are vaccinated, and until we know for sure

about this new more dangerous kind of Coronavirus.

All Oregonians need to be safe. Thank you for keeping schools closed all over Oregon.

Best regards. JE Bartley, Wilsonville



